
 



Important Notifications 
 We are pleased to announce that  Class 8th result will be declared tomorrow, 

March 21st, 2025 in the morning. 

 Please note that an asterisk (*) symbol indicates that grace marks have been 

awarded to students. 

 Regular classes for Class IX will commence on April 2nd, 2025. 

 Admission dues for new (IX) class must be deposited by April 10th, 2025. 

 Parents of students marked Result Late are requested to meet with the 

concerned class in-charges on March 21st, after 10:00 a.m., to discuss their 

child's progress. 

 The prize distribution ceremony, along with the report card, will take place 

on March 27th, 2025. 

 Students must come in proper school  uniform on March 27th, 2025. 

 To stay informed about important updates, please ensure that your mobile 

number is registered with us for WhatsApp notifications. 

 

“Thank you for your cooperation and understanding." 

 
Regards  

DAVPSJ 

 

GOOD LUCK! 
 

 

 


